
News from Hintlesham and Chattisham C of E Primary School 
Maths Through the Movies 

This term in school we have had a Maths Through Movies week. This meant that each class took a movie and 

looked at some of the maths problems within excerpts from it. Ruby Class, our Reception children, have looked 

at Bugs Life  and have completed various activities that included counting, comparing, ordering and sorting vari-

ous bugs while also improving their fine motor skills by using tweezers to collect them. Emerald Class, Years 1 

and 2,  looked at Ice Age, Dawn of the Dinosaurs, where they used tally charts and completed pictograms to 

display their data. Sapphire Class, Years 3 and 4, found their maths in  Finding Nemo to order various sized 

numbers and to round them. Diamond Class, Years 5 and 6, used the film Monsters Inc to solve as many types 

of reasoning and problem solving question types as they could. Who knew maths could be so much fun! 

 



 

 

 

 


